
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE         MARCH 9, 2021 

 

Majlis Khuddamul Ahmadiyya Nigeria have Honour of Virtual 

Meeting with World Head of Ahmadiyya Muslim Community 

The National Amila of Majlis Khuddamul Ahmadiyya have official meeting with His 

Holiness 

On 7 March 2021, the World Head of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community, the Fifth Khalifa 

(Caliph), His Holiness Hazrat Mirza Masroor Ahmad held a virtual online meeting with the 

National Amila (Executive) of Majlis Khuddamul Ahmadiyya Nigeria (Ahmadiyya Muslim Youth 

Auxiliary), as well as regional Qaideen. 



 

His Holiness presided the meeting from his office in Islamabad, Tilford, whilst the Amila members 

joined the meeting virtually from the Lajna Hall in Ojokoro in Lagos, Nigeria. 



 

During the 40-minute meeting, all present had the opportunity to speak to His Holiness and the 

National Amila members were able to present a report about their respective departments and to 

receive the guidance and instructions of His Holiness on a range of issues. 

As the meeting concluded, His Holiness emphasised the importance of devising comprehensive 

plans to assist with the moral and spiritual enhancement of the members of Majlis Khuddamul 

Ahmadiyya. 



 

Hazrat Mirza Masroor Ahmad said: 

“All your Mohtamimeen (National Secretaries) should study the constitution of Majlis 

Khuddamul Ahmadiyya and see exactly what their duties are. Thereafter, you should make your 

plans according to the constitution. In your next Amila meeting you must analyse what are the 

shortcomings of your work and where you must strive to improve. So make a countrywide plan 

and then work hard to achieve your targets.” 
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